November Elementary Board Report

1.  Oct 26-30 Held Red Ribbon week- different dress up days and activities in the
classrooms throughout the week

2.  Parent Teacher Conferences held on October 26th and Oct 29th - held zoom meetings
(a few issues first night but second night went better), did ESL parents in person

3.  Book Fair held October 26th-Nov 6th (students made wish lists with help of staff, took
home list and parents sent money with students)

4.  Weekly Student Assistance Team on Thursday held with AEA and ESSA team members
to visit about students with any concerns that teachers have submitted.



